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“A Little News” 
January 2022 

Did You Know? 

• The Picnic PAL book of the month is               
Snow Wonder by Charles Ghigna. 

• Our New 2’s begin on January 14th. 

• We will have snow brought in by Gentleman’s Ice 
on January 28th for a Snow Day!  Schedule to 
be announced. 

• Progress Reports for 2’s and 3’s will go home the 
last week of January.  4’s reports will be given 
during scheduled parent conferences. 

• It will be time to register for next school year 
this month! 

• Our School Federal ID# is 590624412.  You may 
need it for your tax return. Tuition statements 
for last year can be requested at wlps@ju.edu  

• WLPS received $131.00 from School Pictures.  
Artsonia has brought in $111.00 and Scrip Gift 
Cards $437.00.  Thank you for your support! 

  Thank You to:. 

 All families for your donations to the Arlington    
Community Services.  They were so grateful to       
receive the food, personal items and clothes. 

 Emily S.’s family for four boxes of                  
bandaids. 

 Liam and Jamison’s grandmother for crocheted   
Santa hats for all the children in the school! 

 Mikey and Jack’s family for planting kits and    
vinagarette salad mix. 

 Margaret’s family for baby doll clothes. 

 Emily L.’s family for farm toys. 

 Rebecca’s family for a variety of books for our 
classrooms and “The Little Free Library”. 

Important Dates  

No School 

Jan. 17th 

Martin Luther King 

Day 

4’s   

Parent Conferences 

Week of Jan. 24th 

Thematic 

Units  

Twos/Threes/Fours: 

Winter 

 

Fingerplay 

 

Watch the little 
snowflakes, 

Flutter to the 
ground. 

(flutter fingers) 

They look like tiny  

diamonds and  

hardly make a 
sound. 

(hold finger up to 
mouth and whisper) 


